September 24, 2007
Talent, OR 97540

Dear,

This letter is arriving to you a little later than expected but is in regard to your missed appointment on September 14, 2007 and several previously missed appointments for you and your family.  First let me say, we hope nothing serious occurred on September 14th as we never heard from you that you wouldn’t be able to make that appointment.  The reason for this letter is to express our concern that missed appointments or short notice cancellations by you and your family has become a pattern.  Since March of 2007, we have counted over six no show or late notice (within a few hours of appointment time) cancellations for you and your family members.    

We schedule Dr. Marut to specifically cater to you and your needs while you are here and set a specific amount of time for him to accurately and carefully perform your procedures and those for your daughters.  The same holds true for our Hygienist.  When a patient gives us no warning or little warning that they are going to miss an appointment, we are not allowed enough time to serve those patients who are also in need to see us.
We appreciate all of our patients and do our best to provide high-quality dental care at an affordable fee.  Running on a tight schedule is a major part of what makes this happen.  We understand that our patients have things occur in their daily life that sometimes is not within their control, we just ask that we are notified in advance.  In the future, we are asking for at least 48 hours notice if you cannot keep your appointment. Otherwise, 25% of the scheduled appointment fee will be accessed to your account. 

Call me today and we’ll set a new appointment for you.  We look forward to seeing you soon.

Sincerely,

Samantha Miller

Director of Operations

